3/8/21
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Clara Barton Families,
This has been an exciting few weeks at CBE as we plan towards bringing even more students back to school in-person! The following teacher assignments have been made for the Grades 2-3 Spring Return:
	2nd Grade
	In-Person
	 
	Remote

	 
	 
	Williams
	 
	Requa

	 
	 
	 
	 
	Rothbaum

	 
	 
	 
	 
	Gehring

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	3rd Grade
	 
	In-Person
	 
	Remote

	 
	 
	Sattari
	 
	Jones

	 
	 
	Snider
	 
	Kollman


**Note: Mrs. Redmon has been assigned to the 4-5 Grade band. 
As with the K-1 return plan, most students will be shifting teachers for the remaining months of school regardless of teacher assignment. Our staff have been working on classroom assignments based upon the parent survey sent in January and the A/B track survey sent last week. Parents that wish to change their learning model should contact Jamie Johnson jjohnson@lwsd.org to be put on the waiting list for an open position. We likely will be unable to move students within the A/B tracks as they have been carefully planned to support academic needs.
Please note that in the Quest program all information will be decided centrally and communicated separately. There are no changes from the current model for students in the Learning Center program.
 
Please note the following upcoming dates:
March 10      Optional Parent Info Night for Grades 2-5 with Principal Barker 6:00
March 10-17 Asynchronous week for Grades 2-3
March 12      Families in Grades 2-3 informed of classroom assignment & A/B track
 
March 16      Parent Information Night for Grades 2-3
March 18      First day of Grades 2-3 in new classroom assignments
March 19      Teacher remote/in-person assignments public
 
March 22-26 Asynchronous week for all students Grades 4-5
March 23      Families in Grades 4-5 informed of classroom assignment & A/B track
March 24      Parent Information Night for Grades 4-5
March 29      First day of Grades 4-5 in new classroom assignments
 
I hope that this information is helpful for your planning, as I recognize how complex this process is for families. I will be sending more detailed information regarding the return to school procedures in-person later this week. Thank you again for your continued support of our school as we work to bring back more students safely and successfully.
Sincerely,
Karen Barker
Principal

